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Dear Members and Friends of Community Presbyterian Church, 
 

It is hard to believe how quickly the summer is moving along. Memorial Day seems like just a few days 

ago and already it is the beginning of August!  I know for our teachers, administrators and students the 

summer has just flown by. Please remember to pray for our students and all who support them as they 

head back to classes.  
 

A word about the Church Health Assessment Tool (CHAT) which is our mission study for the Pastor 

Nominating Committee to use. As of July 31
st
 the study has been completed. Thank you to all who 

took the time to reflect upon the mission of our congregation and fill out the tool. At the time of this 

writing, I donôt have the final percentage of the congregation who participated in the study, but as of 

July 29
th
 we were at 56%. Some of you will look at that number and be discouraged ï donôt! The    

national average for such studies is between 25% and 35% participation, so we are óabove averageô 

and will have good data for our committee. 
 

A final focusé. Certainly we are involved in many different ministries in the White Mountains, but I 

would remind you that our main focus as a congregation is worship. From our worship flows our desire 

to be involved ministering in our communities. However, sometimes we attend worship and donôt really 

reflect upon what we are doing during our services on Sunday mornings. So letôs take time during   

August to remember why we do what we do in worship. The sermons during the month will focus us 

upon the elements of our worship. They are listed below: 
 

* August 4: ñThe Gatheringò ~ Psalm 100 

* August 11: ñThe Hearingò ~ Matthew 11:1-15 

* August 18: ñThe Respondingò ~ James 1:22-25 

* August 25: ñThe Sacramentsò ~ Matthew 28:19-20 & Matthew 26:26-30 

 

May the rest of your summer be refreshing as you enjoy Godôs creation around us! 

                                                  Grace and Peace,    Bob  
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The Presbyterian Womenôs Group sincerely 

thanks our congregation for their participation 

in our most successful Bake and Casserole 

sale which took place on July 21st
h
.  You     

assisted us in raising over $1000.00 all of 

which will go to support our missions as listed 

on our bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall.  

All of the items were donated for the sale by 

participants in our Womenôs Group. 

 

Our last big fundraiser, our Craft and Bake 

Sale, will take place on Saturday, August 

24th
th
 with sales of any remaining items    

available after both Sunday services on       

August 25
th
. Please reserve this date as we 

will have many wonderful hand-made items, 

jellies, crafts, infant and childrenôs clothing, 

decorative and seasonal items, beautifully 

hand-made greeting cards, and treasured   

collectible items.  We will be sharing more   

detailed information in future  bulletins. 

 

We continue to sell raffle tickets after each   

service for the lovely quilt which is hanging in 

the sanctuary. Once again, this quilt was made 

and donated by our own Chase Rawak who 

has dedicated the quilt in memory of Donna 

Staats, one of our cherished members of PW. 

Our announcement of the raffle ticket winner 

will take place on the last Sunday in           

September. All proceeds will support our    

missions.  

 

       Hope to see you soon, Georgia 
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